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St. Mary’s County began the naloxone 

program in 2014 with a grant from the 

Maryland Behavioral Health Administration.  

Initial efforts were concentrated on first 

responders. The entire St. Mary’s County 

Sheriff’s office staff has been trained to 

administer Narcan.  The program has since 

expanded to equip the general population 

with naloxone medication and training. 

Narcan (naloxone) Distribution 
Program 

Prescription Drug Drop Box 

LIVES SAVED WITH NALOXONE 

St. Mary’s County Health Department- Prevention Staff 

Jessica Hartman and Maryellen Kraese 
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Number of Officers & Community Members Trained 

102 
Data from the County Sheriff’s Office 

Only 

Total Number of pills Collected 
since mid- 2011 

1,243,877 
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